
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello Families! 
 
A big, warm welcome to the 2025-2026 school year! If we haven't met yet, 
allow me to introduce myself. I'm Kristin Moore, and I'm absolutely thrilled 
to be embarking on this educational journey with your student! 
 
Let me share a bit about myself. My husband and I are proud Texas Tech 
University graduates. We fell so deeply in love with West Texas that we 
decided to make it our home. This is my sixth year buzzing around as a 
'Busy Bee' at the VTC, and I'm looking forward to many more years of 
learning and growing with your students and all the future ones. 
 
This year, we're lucky to have Mrs. Hutcheson as our teaching assistant. 
She's been a part of our VTC family for 10 years and is an excellent 
addition to our classroom.  
 
The upcoming year promises to be an exciting one! Whether your student 
is just beginning their transition into the post-high school world or 
continuing their journey at the VTC, we're here to support them every step 
of the way. Mrs. Hutcheson, myself, and the entire VTC staff are committed 
to preparing your student for the "real-world". We focus on employability, 
independent living skills, and fine-tuning the skills they already possess to 
help them prepare for a career and independence. 
 
I'm buzzing with excitement for the upcoming school year and can't wait to 
work with you to prepare your students for their bright future. If you have 
any questions, don't hesitate to call me at (817) 707-3243 or email me at 
kristin.moore@lubbockisd.org.  
 
Let's get this 2025-2026 school year rolling! 
 
Mrs. Moore 


